
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 22, 2012 

 

       

Dear Parent and Guardians. 

 

Today at the Burlington Township Middle School at Springside we conducted a brief 

lockdown in the morning, in order to conduct a random drug search.  The Burlington 

County Canine unit conducted the search, and police officers from the Burlington 

Township Police Department assisted us in the lockdown. Students remained in classes, 

and instruction continued.  There was no threat to student or staff safety at any time. 

   

      Sincerely, 

 

     Larry Penny 

      Principal 

                                                                     

      L. Sivon 

                                                                        Vice Principal 

 

      Regina Haley 

      Vice Principal  


